                                                       Hullavington Parish Council 
Dear Residents,
The Parish council have been asked by several members of the parish to look into getting more traffic calming measures through Hullavington. We have been looking at white gates to give drivers a visual cue to slow down, speed indicator devices, traffic humps in the road and possibly looking at reducing the speed to 20 miles an hour.  As you know we did have a speed indicator device which has been knocked down twice, and we now must decide if this is worth replacing or find something else. 
First things first, we have requested a traffic survey to be done to see what percentage of cars are speeding through the village, so we can understand the scale of the problem. We are also in discussion with Wiltshire Highways to see what they are happy for us to do.  For the past month we have been running surveys to try and ascertain what the public would prefer, and sadly the last survey which should have been put up on the Parish council notice board last month, was overlooked. We apologise for this as we understand and appreciate that not everyone has internet in the village or uses social media. 
We would still love to hear your ideas and preferences and would kindly request that you let us know via email or in person.  Thank you to everyone who have taken the time to respond via email, Facebook or in person. We would still like to hear from more of you.  We will have a PC presence at the next Church Hub, and hopefully some at the coffee mornings. Look out on the shop and PC noticeboards, Website and of course on Facebook. Be a buddy and ask your Neighbours if they struggle to get out, we want to hear from as many of you as possible. 
These things take time, but rest assured your parish council are doing their best to make the changes you want, happen! We will keep you updated before any decisions are made. 
Our email address is: hpclerk@yahoo.co.uk 
Thank you. 

